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Dear Chair Dembrow and Honorable Members of the Committee: 

 

As a mother, educator, and social worker, I am writing to express my strong support 

for SB 551. Countless lives will undoubtedly be saved by disseminating information 

about secure storage of medications and firearms to families with children in their 

homes, especially given firearms are the leading cause of death for American 

children AND the fact that currently 4.6 million American children live in homes with 

unsecured weapons.  

 

I am eager for our state to continue normalizing the conversation about safe firearm 

storage. Let's protect our youth so they can flourish! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Natalie Daily, 

Portland, OR 


